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Notice is hereby given that the Board of Sewer & Water Commissioners, of the Town of 

Walpole will hold a public hearing on Monday October 1, 2018 at 8:00 p.m. at the Edward J. 

Delaney Water Treatment Facility, 1303 Washington Street.  The purpose of this hearing is to 

discuss and possibly vote potential changes to the calculations of sewer and water entrance fees. 

 

 

 

 

William Abbot, Chairman 
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